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The winter meeting this year is in Knoxville, Tennessee, January 16-17, 2025. 

I have not heard from the USDA Insurance Coordinator if there is any increase in the premium 
for 2026, so hopefully that is good news. We usually do not hear until late October or early 
November, anyway. I will let everyone know as soon as I hear anything. 

See included information on a new youth dancing grant. USDA web address is 
www.committee.usda.org for the forms. This is not the USDA college grant, it is a new grant to 
provide funds to help with increasing the numbers of youth dancers.  

 

Edythe Weber  

http://www.committee.usda.org/


 


